
January 3, 2022

As our region navigates the COVID-19 pandemic and the new Omicron variant,

we continue to follow CDC guidance and recommendations. The CDC

recommends students attend in-person instruction. We continue to recommend

individuals wear masks indoors and, as a reminder, COVID-19 vaccines have

been approved for children 5 years and older. The district will continue to

monitor cases and update the Jackson Local School District COVID-19 dashboard

daily. Please be patient with our dashboard numbers as they may fluctuate with

the return from Winter Break.

New CDC quarantine guidelines for out-of-school COVID-19 protocols are

available below. Following those guidelines are Ohio's "Mask to Stay, Test to

Play" guidelines for in-school COVID-19 protocols. It is important to note

these guidelines could change.

Any changes to the Jackson Local School District's COVID-19 protocols will be

communicated to parents via email and/or text message.
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